DIVISION OF INSTITUTIONAL OPERATIONS

E ! é Central Utah Correctional Facility
4

TO:
FROM: Capt. Robert Jensen
DATE: October 28, 2008

SUBJECT: Returned letters/publication

On October 28, 2008 | received your letter referencing the denied publication "Under
Lock & Key #4" you sent to inmates . " and :
We have no record of ever receiving or denying this publication for either of these inmates.
When we deny any correspondence/publications we complete a "Notice of Denied Mail"
form which states the reason it was denied. A copy is sent to the inmate and a copy is sent
back with the denied correspondence/publication. Possibly the USPS could have returned
it.

If you would like to send it again we would review it to ensure it meets with the Utah
Department of Corrections rules and regulations.

If you have any further questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at (435)
528-6414.

Since re.i?“ ;\

=\ AN D
Capt. Rob nsen

CC. Warden Bigelow
Deputy Warden Nelson



